
Dear Valued Investors, 

We are writing to inform you of an exciting development regarding our company's stock. The 

Board of Directors has approved a 2-for-1 stock split, effective on [Effective Date]. 

The split will allow us to increase the liquidity of our shares and make our stock more accessible 

to a broader range of investors. Under this split, each shareholder will receive an additional share 

for every share they currently hold. 

We believe this decision will enhance shareholder value and support our long-term growth 

strategy. 

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please feel free to reach out to our 

Investor Relations team at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 


